
CVW share buy-back update

The Board of ClearView Wealth Limited (‘ClearView’, ASX: CVW) has determined to pause the on-market share 
buy-back program announced on 10 March 2025. 

The pause will take place until the release of the FY25 financial results to the market on 28 August 2025. 

It is the Board’s intention that the share buy-back program will resume immediately after the annual financial 
results are released. 

ENDS

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Investor inquiries 

Trevor Franz  
Managing Director, Lancaster Grove Capital 
E: trevor.franz@lgcapital.com.au

Media inquiries 

Emma Hawke 
Head of Communications, ClearView Wealth Limited 
E: emma.hawke@clearview.com.au 

 
Approval of Announcement

The ClearView Board has authorised the release of this announcement to the market.

About ClearView

Established in 2010, ClearView is an ASX-listed life insurance business that partners with financial advisers to 
help Australians protect their wealth. 

ClearView manages over $380 million in inforce premiums and has relationships with over 1,000 Australian 
Financial Services Licensees, representing over 5,000 financial advisers. 

For more information, visit clearview.com.au.
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